
                                                                                                                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

        

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Autumn 2018 

Norman Briggs 

Duke of Edinburgh Awards 
We congratulate Thomas Latimer, Broomhedge 

(Connor), Rebecca Martin, Magheragall (Connor) and 

Cameron McAdam, Aghalee (Down & Dromore) for 

attaining their Gold Duke of Edinburgh Awards. 

The Brigade’s Duke of Edinburgh Award Dept has been 

busy lately. One Bronze Group and two Silver Groups 

completed their Expeditions in the Mournes on the 

1/2/3rd September and gave their reports on 1st October. 

 

SPECIAL 125th ANNIVERSARY EDITION 

Bronze Group 

Silver Groups 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Colours dedicated in memory of Harry Anderson 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                                      

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Right…We thank Lauren McClure 

of St Saviour’s, Dobbin (Armagh) 

for designing our 125th Badge. 

Below…Regt Staff attended the 

Garden Party at Hillsborough 

Castle on 4th September. 

 

125th Anniversary Parade                

Armagh Cathedral was filled to capacity for a Service 

of Thanksgiving to mark 125 Years serving the 

Church of Ireland.  Photos show members on parade 

with their Anniversary Badges and Medals, new 

Colours, dedicated by the Archbishop of Armagh, 

special guests, Mrs Jill Armstrong, Deputy Lieutenant 

of County Armagh, Mrs Julie Flaherty, Lord Mayor of 

Armagh City, Banbridge and Craigavon, Most Rev Dr 

Richard Clarke, Archbishop of Armagh, with CLCGB 

Chaplain, Very Rev Robert Townley and Very Rev 

Gregory Dunstan, Dean of St Patrick’s Cathedral. 

 

CLCGB 125 



 

 

    

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keep up to date with our Facebook Page: Church Lads’ and Church Girls’ Brigade – Northern Ireland 

Development Officer:  Victoria Jackson victoriajackson@clcgb.org.uk  mobile 07958 202724                               

Regimental Commander:  Melvyn Lockhart m-lockhart@sky.com  mobile 07810183282                                        

Newsletter Editor:  Johnny Conn johnnyconn@hotmail.com  mobile 07925 353107 

 

 

Mission Trip to Kenya 
Andrew Maze and Richard Munn from St Paul’s Lisburn 

(Connor) were in Kenya for two weeks recently on a 

mission trip to help build a school staff room. They took 

600 prayer cards, made by Lynn Adams, to distribute to 

school children in the various areas they visited. 

Left…St Matthew’s Company, Murera Sisal, Kenya, and 

Above…St Alban’s Company, Pacaltsdorp, South Africa. 

mailto:victoriaspeers@clcgb.org.uk
mailto:m-lockhart@sky.com
mailto:johnnyconn@hotmail.com

